
Oregon Conservation Network
Oregon League of Conservation Voters
Native Fish Society
Trout Unlimited
Willamette Riverkeeper
Conservation Anglers
Human Access Project

These are just some of the groups that support SB857.  They are significant and represent thousands of people and are not self 
serving.

The WSIA opposes the bill.  They represent the boat manufacturers and boat dealers.  They are self serving.


